
 
 
 
 
 

 

STATEMENT ON UNINTERRUPTED DIABETES SUPPLIES 

This statement provides an update on the availability of health technologies designed to 

support people with diabetes in the UK. Technologies include: blood glucose monitors, flash 

glucose monitors, continuous glucose monitors, insulin pumps and all associated 

consumables. 

With regards to the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation, the below signatories wish to reassure 

all users of diabetes technology that they continue to supply patients without any significant 

disruption to their supply chains, and that product availability remains at a regular level. 

To ensure this continues, we ask healthcare professionals, and people with diabetes, to be 

mindful not to prescribe or order above normal levels. Stockpiling is unnecessary and may 

create short-term problems for other users when there is enough supply for everyone in the 

mid to long-term. 

Individual companies will contact healthcare professionals and people with diabetes as 

appropriate if issues arise. 

Companies 

Abbott 

Advanced Therapeutics (UK) Ltd 

Air Liquide Healthcare 

Ascensia Diabetes Care 

Becton Dickinson UK Ltd 

Dexcom 

Insulet 

Medtronic 

Roche 

Ypsomed 
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